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Cricket Ireland ‘Welcome to Coaching Course’ 
Thank you for expressing an interest in attending the Welcome to Coaching Course on Sunday 18th January at Bangor Aurora.
Can you please fill in the relevant details below:
	Name:
	

	Date of Birth:
	

	Email Address:
	

	Address: 
	

	Postcode:
	

	Contact Number:
	

	What Club/School are you involved with?
	

	What age groups do you currently work with?
	

	Have you any previous coaching experience?
(please state)
	


Have you attended any of the following courses in the last 3 Years?
	First Aid
	YES / NO
	Date:

	Child Protection
	YES / NO
	Date:

	Access NI Check
	YES / NO
	Date:


Please complete the form and return to scott.irvine@cricketireland.ie
